
 

 
 

 

 

 

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 

Executive Head: Mrs A Webb * Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box 
  
Tuesday 9th September 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Important messages 

Year 4 – Legoland reminders- Tuesday 23rd September 

 

It is almost time for Legoland!  

Below are a few reminders regarding the trip. 

 

The coach will be leaving at 8.50am and therefore children need to arrive in school at 8:30am. On this day, 

we will open the doors to Year 4 at 8:30am.  We will be leaving Legoland at 2:40pm and will aim to be back at 

school by 3:20pm.  

 

On the day, children must wear their school jumper, casual trousers and trainers. Due to the nature of the 

trip, we recommend that children wear jogging bottoms or leggings (not jeans) and come to school with a suitable 

coat. 

 

Children will require a packed lunch and water bottle for the trip. This can be brought in via a small bag or a 

disposal bag (preferable). Due to the trip being a short visit, we will not be visiting the shop and therefore 

children should not bring spending money. 

 

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure that their teacher or the office are aware including any 

medication they will need to be given.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £23.22. If you have a Merlin Pass, this can be used to cover the entry cost to the 

park but it does not cover the Robotics workshop and travel. If you wish to use your pass, please book entry for 

Tuesday 23rd September 2025 as you normally would via their website. Once booked, send your confirmation of 

booking to trips@talaverajunior.co.uk.  

  

If you have not done so already, you must give your consent on Arbor where you can also pay your contribution by 

Monday 15th September 2025. These educational opportunities are invaluable to bring the topics alive for the 

children. Without your contributions, we are unable to continue these trips so we would like to thank you in 

advance for your support. If you have any concerns regarding this, please speak to the office who will be happy to 

support you. This is an exciting opportunity that we hope every child will enjoy.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss R Burnett (Year 4 Leader) 
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